REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN

Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC)
Headquarters Juba

13/08/2021

To: The Head of Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs)
Juba, South Sudan

RRC CIRCULAR NO 02/2021.

On behalf of Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC); | am Writing to notify all
NGOs operating in the Republic of South Sudan. It has come to our notice that
there is ongoing silent search for valid visas and IDs by authorities.

In light of the above; the office of Registrar General of NGOs, would advise that all
International NGOs/National NGOs’ staff should carry valid documents at all times
for proper identification whenever requested by the authorities.

The Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC) is doing all efforts to reach out to
relevant institutions on the same.

Thanks in anticipation for your usual cooperation,

Dominic Michael Genge

Registrar General of NGOs,

Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC)
Juba, South Sudan

Cc. Chairperson, RRC HQs
Cc. UNOCHA
Cc. File

Ministries Complex, P.O. Box 589 Juba South Sudan



